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Bulgarian military officials to visit Tennessee, celebrating 30-year partnership 
 
NASHVILLE, Tenn. – As part of the 30th anniversary in the National Guard’s state partnership program, 
senior Bulgarian officials will visit Tennessee from July 19-21. 
 
Military leadership from the Bulgarian Armed Forces and the Tennessee National Guard will arrive on a 
military aircraft at Nashville’s 118th Wing, Berry Field Air National Guard Base, at approximately noon 
on July 19. During their visit, the Bulgarian delegation will visit with members of the state government, 
the Tennessee National Guard, and other officials as they participate in anniversary ceremonies. 
 
The State Partnership Program, a key initiative of the National Guard, aims to cultivate and strengthen 
relationships with allied nations, contributing to global stability and security. Since 1993, Tennessee and 
Bulgaria have been one of the original members of the program and collaborated in numerous major 
military exercises and exchanges. Since 2004, Bulgaria has been an esteemed NATO ally. 
 
Members of the media are invited to attend the arrival of the Bulgarian delegation. If you are interested in 
attending or would like to receive a media package covering the event, kindly contact the 118th Wing 
Public Affairs Office at 615-660-8062 no later than noon on July 18. When reaching out, please provide 
the names of each representative from your outlet who will require base access. 
 
We look forward to your participation in this significant occasion that celebrates three decades of strong 
partnership between Tennessee and Bulgaria. 
 

***** 
 
WHO: Tennessee National Guard and Bulgarian Armed Forces 
 
WHAT: Bulgarian military officials arriving in Tennessee, celebrating 30 years of partnership 
       
WHEN: July 19, at 11:30 a.m. CST; RSVP to 615-660-8062 by July 18, at noon 
        
WHERE: Tennessee National Guard’s 118th Wing, Berry Field Air National Guard Base 
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All Tennessee Army and Air National Guard press releases can be found at 
https://www.tn.gov/military/news.html 
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